In the 2013/2014 academic year, s27 dstudents have received the right to dstudy Rats Russian universities through public funding, and 18 – at universities of China.
At At the meeting held at the Ministry students were congratulated and wished success in their studies. There was expressed the belief that they will represent Azerbaijan in these countries with digdignity and return to home as high-level specialists, who will make a significant contribution to the development process of the country.
Next, students were given necessary information about the countries and universities, where they will study.